
29th April 2022 

              Ruby Class Newsletter 
What a great start to the new term! We introduced our new topic on Monday with our WOW 
day – hopefully the children have come home and told you all about our new topic – The Stone 
Age! We started the day with creating our own cave drawings, we were then lucky enough to 
have a live lesson with someone from St Fagans. In the afternoon, the children created a 
mini settlement, made up of tepees and roundhouses. 

  
 

In English this Term, we are focusing on a book called Stone Age Boy. The children have 
already come up with some lovely setting descriptions using the vocabulary from the text. I 
am excited to see what other wonderful pieces of writing they will create this term!  

During PE, I introduced athletics – which the children really enjoyed. First we played some 
games to warm up and then we ran as fast as we could and tried to beat our time! 

 

   
 

In science, the children did an experiment to figure out whose shoe had the most grip! They 
made a prediction before they carried out their experiment, they all really enjoyed this 
activity as they were in charge! 

During maths, we are recapping our knowledge on shapes and challenging ourselves to draw 
more complex shapes with rulers and compasses. 

In art, we looked at the artist William Morris and created our own printing block design 
ready to make something exciting ready to show you all at the end of the summer term! 
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For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

Mathletics - Will be set online on Friday for your child to complete the following week. 

TTRS - Please support your child with their times tables by logging on and letting the 
children complete different challenges. 

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


